
 
 
 
 
 

 
Child Care Centre Update 
Traditions Elementary School 
 
Hope’s Home will be the operator of the licensed 90-space child care centre located in the spacious area 
between Traditions Elementary School and Holy Trinity Catholic School in Warman.  
 
This licensed child care facility will be expected to be open five days a week, 12 months of the year, with 
the exception of statutory holidays. The projected opening for the centre is September 2017. 
 
All inquiries for the child care centre must be directed to Hope’s Home: 

• website: http://hopeshome.org/ 
• Parents are invited to complete a Waitlist Registration Form at 

http://hopeshome.org/services/daycare/ 
               
Applications will open on Saturday, April 1. Please remember that priority will be given to children 
residing in the school community, as well as to those with siblings enrolled in Traditions Elementary 
School. 
 
Information about the Before and After School Program at Traditions Elementary will be shared later 
this week. 
 
 
 
For more information about Traditions Elementary School: 
Traditions Elementary School website: http://blogs.spiritsd.ca/traditions/ 
Scott Dyck, Principal, (306) 683-2925 
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